Weekly bin collections

I have been asked by Councillors what I think about the Wokingham Borough
policy of having weekly bin collections. I said I was strongly in favour and
did not wish to see the frequency reduced. It is a good idea to tell the
Council if you agree — or if you want a change in the arrangements.


http://www.government-world.com/weekly-bin-collections/

